
 

Ysgol Bro Famau PTFA 

 

Dear Parents, 

Our main PTFA fundraiser this year is the Clywdian Beer & Gin Festival on Saturday 15th 

October 2022.  This follows on from popular and successful Beer & Gin Festivals in the last 

few years.  Money raised from it will be used directly to buy things that the school budget 

cannot cover and will therefore directly benefit all the children at school. 

Tickets (only £6.50) can be bought from Llanarmon shop or for a small extra charge from 

Eventbrite (see Clwydian Beer & Gin Festival Facebook page or click here for details).  

Tickets are already selling fast so please get your tickets soon before it is too late.  There will 

be plenty of local ales and a range of gins along with a selection of Rum, some local cider 

and alternatives such as wine, prosecco and soft drinks.  There will be live music and Thai 

food freshly cooked by Dtoi. 

We also ask that you donate something towards the raffle that we will hold on the night – 

ideally a bottle of something alcoholic or beer/gin related.  Donations can be dropped off at 

school anytime but by Friday 7th October at the latest.  There will be a box at both sites. 

Additionally, if you have any unwanted new (or like new) items that we can use on a trash 

or treasure ‘tombola’ stall we would be grateful for donations of these too as they proved 

very popular last year.  Anything goes for this so examples could include smellies, stationery, 

jewellery, unwanted gifts etc. 

Lastly if you or your work would like to sponsor a keg of beer for £25 or would like to 

donate a bottle of gin/prize for the raffle in return for an advert in the brochure distributed 

on the night please contact one of the team on the details below. 

Thanks. 

Ysgol Bro Famau PTFA 

Rhiannon / Doug Macpherson – rhiannonmacp@gmail.com  

Adam Mackridge – mackridge@gmail.com 07779232148 

Tamsin Barr – tamsinbarr@yahoo.co.uk 
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